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Dress Book features an A to Z of cool tops and tunic
dresses that you can wear anywhere. Using simple shapes
and individual details, the book shows you how to craft
a stylish collection of garments to your own taste. For
anyone who knows the frustration of going to the mall
and finding racks of identikit clothes in cheap fabrics,
this book will offer a fabulous home made alternative.
As every sewist knows, DIY fashion is the only way to be
stylish.
Modesty Hafsa Lodi 2020-05-19 Modest fashion is a young,
fast-growing, multi-billion-dollar retail sector. What
do we mean by Modest Fashion? Who are the personalities
and companies driving this industry?
Simple Modern Sewing Shufu To Seikatsu Sha 2011-12-13 25
fabulous, wearable garments from only 8 simple patterns!
Make a closetful of comfortable and easy go-to garments
without needing tons of patterns. You need just the
eight included basic templates which show you how to
fold and cut for each of the 25 unique designs. The
patterns are easy and adaptable with no-fuss sizing, so
it's simple to sew clothes that are perfect for you. If
you're a beginner sewer you'll love the basic shapes and
stylish results. Once you've mastered the patterns you
can get creative and make each piece your own by using a
variety of fabrics, or by adding fashionable
embellishments like a print lining or contraststitching. Fill your wardrobe in no time with these easy
to make and wear garments.
Make Your Own Japanese Clothes John Marshall 1988
Contains detailed instructions on making Japanese
garments, from kimono towo-toe socks, using either
traditional Japanese sewing methods or easierodern
methods. The book includes patterns, fabric suggestions
and sizingnstructions.
Soaring in Style Jennifer Lane Wilson 2022
Worthy of Wearing Nicole Caruso 2021 "Explains how
personal style can be used to express one's femininity,
dignity, and faith"-10 Steps to Fashion Freedom Malcolm Levene 2001 Shares
secrets of the image consulting profession,
demonstrating how to identify and fine tune a personal
style to incorporate individuality and lifestyle.
Sewing for Your Girls Yoshiko Tsukiori 2015-03-17 Sew
cute and original clothes for your little angel with
this easy-to-follow DIY sewing book. Yoshiko Tsukiori's
Japanese sewing books provide elegant casual designs for
women and children and have made her one of the most
popular names in the Japanese sew–it–yourself craze. In
Sewing for Your Girls, Tsukiori has done it again,
creating eight adorable and endlessly versatile new
patterns for clothes that will delight every mother's
budget—and suit every little girl's personal style and
body type. Tsukiori provides easy–to–follow instructions
(in English) and shares the basic techniques for
creating all the classic elements of little girls'
clothes. Today's emerging legions of DIY mothers will
discover how to make: A round collared shirt or tunic A
classic smocked sundress Overalls with plenty of pocket
room Draw-string pants that fit beautifully A shawl-

What Coco Chanel Can Teach You about Fashion (Icons with
Attitude) Caroline Young 2021-08-03 Launching a new
series, What Coco Chanel Can Teach You About Fashion
breaks down Coco Channel's life, work and legacy into 36
highly visual lessons. Covering the iconic looks,
Chanel's inspiration and the details that define her
sartorial tastes.
Stylish Skirts Sato Watanabe 2014-09-09 Sew chic and
original skirts with this stylish DIY sewing book.
Stylish Skirts allows you to create simple yet stylish
skirts that look and feel great—at a fraction of the
cost of store-bought fashion. With this sewing book,
there's no end to the kinds of skirts you can create to
match your body shape, your taste in fabrics and colors,
and your mood (not to mention your favorite tops, shoes
and accessories)! The instructions and diagrams are a
snap to follow and provide a huge variety of styles—from
ultra-feminine to artfully disheveled. All 23 skirt
designs in this book look great in different fabrics,
colors, prints and textures, so the options are truly
endless. The enclosed DIY sewing instructions make
cutting and sewing these skirts a breeze. Sewing
projects include: White Twill A-line Skirt Russel Lace
Gored Skirt Striped Skirt with Box Pleats Russel Lace
Gored Skirt Skirt with Shirred Yoke and Lace Belt And
many more…
Stylish Party Dresses Yoshiko Tsukiori 2015-09-15 Sew
stylish DIY dresses with an elegant flair using this
easy-to-follow sewing book. For parties, weddings,
banquets—any occasion that calls for that special
dress—this is the book that lets you DIY sew something
stylish and elegant, for a lot less than you'd pay for
ready-made. These 26 dresses and separates range from
short to long, from sweet to sophisticated, and from
simple to dramatic to suit your mood, your style and the
event. Beautiful photos feature garments sewn in a
variety of elegant fabrics to inspire you to choose
colors, prints and textures for a dress that is just
right for you and for the moment. Sewing patterns
include: Gathered-skirt dresses with lacy overlays
Simple, elegant shifts and empire-waist styles An easy,
flattering shirtwaist dress A pintucked smock style
dress Shirt and blouse combos that allow you to mix and
match Dresses sporting a few well-placed frills for a
look that's both girly and subtle Little bolero jackets
for when you want a little more coverage And more… Fullsize sewing patterns are offered in six sizes and can be
altered to suit most body shapes and personal
measurements. The instructions and diagrams are easy to
follow. Pick up the book and browse. They're some of the
easiest, prettiest DIY sewing projects you'll ever make.
Craft: Volume 01 Carla Sinclair 2006-10 Presents a
project-based magazine dedicated to the renaissance
within the world of crafts. This premier issue features
23 projects such as making a programmable LED shirt,
turning dud shoes into great knitted boots, felt an iPod
cocoon, embroider a skateboard, and others.
Stylish Dress Book Yoshiko Tsukiori 2013-05-07 Stylish
stylish-dress-wear-with-freedom
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collared dress or top A gathered neckline shirt, tunic,
or dress A pretty dress with shoulder ruffles A raglan
top or dress Add ruffles or bows, add tiers or pockets,
add sleeves or go sleeveless—each of these garments can
be embellished in endless variations to create literally
hundreds of different styles. Tsukiori also guides
readers on how to select carefree, pretty, and
inexpensive fabrics that girls will love to wear every
day! Imagination and creativity are the keys to dressing
girls stylishly on a budget, and Sewing for Your Girls
makes it easy to mix and match the basic components so
that each piece is as unique as it is beautiful.
Dress Like a Parisian Aloïs Guinut 2018-04-05 Bring a
Parisian je ne sais quoi to your style, wherever you
live. Dress Like a Parisian is a wise and witty guide to
finding your personal style, taking inspiration from how
real Parisian women dress. With personal stylist and
fashion blogger Aloïs Guinut as your guide, you can
explore which colours, shapes and styles work best for
you, whatever the occasion. Aloïs reveals Parisian style
secrets, rejects restrictive fashion rules and shares
her favourite shops and brands, demonstrating how you
can use fashion to enhance your personality rather than
shaping your personality to fashion. In the words of the
patron saint of Parisian women, Yves St. Laurent,
'fashions fade, style is eternal.' This book is
illustrated with photography shot on the streets of
Paris plus illustrations by acclaimed fashion
illustrator, Judith van den Hoek, who has worked with
Elle, Hermes, Vogue, Prada and Grazia.
Japanese Fashion Cultures Masafumi Monden 2014-11-20
From Rococo to Edwardian fashions, Japanese street style
has reinvented many western dress styles, reinterpreting
and altering their meanings and messages in a different
cultural and historical context. This wide ranging and
original study reveals the complex exchange of styles
and what they represent in Japan and beyond, contesting
common perceptions of gender in Japanese dress and the
notion that non-western fashions simply imitate western
styles. Through case studies focussing on fashion image
consumption in style tribes such as Kamikaze Girls,
Lolita, Edwardian, Ivy Style, Victorian, Romantic and
Kawaii, this ground-breaking book investigates the
complexities of dress and gender and demonstrates the
flexible nature of contemporary fashion and style
exchange in a global context. Japanese Fashion Cultures
will appeal to students and scholars of fashion,
cultural studies, gender studies, media studies and
related fields.
Stylish Dress Book 月居良子 2012-06 26パターン収録。
Feminine Wardrobe Jinko Matsumoto 2013-05-21 This sewing
book shows you how to create your own feminine wardrobe,
full of super-cute dresses and tops. The clothing
features wonderful, exaggerated bows and elegant frills
to give you a uniquely feminine look. There are three
themed chapters—town, party, and resort—containing
stylish clothes to take you effortlessly from the city
to the beach. The visual, stepby- step instructions are
easy to follow, and will enable you to make any of the
21 projects with ease. A paper pattern is included in
the back of the book.
Dress Codes Richard Thompson Ford 2021-02-09 A
revelatory exploration of fashion through the ages that
asks what our clothing reveals about ourselves and our
society. Dress codes are as old as clothing itself. For
centuries, clothing has been a wearable status symbol;
fashion, a weapon in struggles for social change; and
dress codes, a way to maintain political control.
Merchants who dressed like princes and butchers’ wives
wearing gem-encrusted crowns were public enemies in
medieval societies structured by social hierarchy and
defined by spectacle. In Tudor England, silk, velvet,
and fur were reserved for the nobility and ballooning
pants called “trunk hose” could be considered a menace
to good order. The Renaissance era Florentine patriarch
stylish-dress-wear-with-freedom

Cosimo de Medici captured the power of fashion and dress
codes when he remarked, “One can make a gentleman from
two yards of red cloth.” Dress codes evolved along with
the social and political ideals of the day, but they
always reflected struggles for power and status. In the
1700s, South Carolina’s “Negro Act” made it illegal for
Black people to dress “above their condition.” In the
1920s, the bobbed hair and form-fitting dresses worn by
free-spirited flappers were banned in workplaces
throughout the United States and in the 1940s the baggy
zoot suits favored by Black and Latino men caused riots
in cities from coast to coast. Even in today’s more
informal world, dress codes still determine what we
wear, when we wear it—and what our clothing means.
People lose their jobs for wearing braided hair, long
fingernails, large earrings, beards, and tattoos or
refusing to wear a suit and tie or make-up and high
heels. In some cities, wearing sagging pants is a crime.
And even when there are no written rules, implicit dress
codes still influence opportunities and social mobility.
Silicon Valley CEOs wear t-shirts and flip flops,
setting the tone for an entire industry: women wearing
fashionable dresses or high heels face ridicule in the
tech world and some venture capitalists refuse to invest
in any company run by someone wearing a suit. In Dress
Codes, law professor and cultural critic Richard
Thompson Ford presents an insightful and entertaining
history of the laws of fashion from the middle ages to
the present day, a walk down history’s red carpet to
uncover and examine the canons, mores, and customs of
clothing—rules that we often take for granted. After
reading Dress Codes, you’ll never think of fashion as
superficial again—and getting dressed will never be the
same.
Shape Shape 2 Natsuno Hiraiwa 2013-02-05 Shake up your
wardrobe! Create 19 unique fashion forward garments with
simple sewing techniques. Graphic designer turned
fashion designer Natsuno Hiraiwa returns with patterns
and instructions for 19 innovative women's garments and
accessories in classic minimalist Japanese style. Many
of her signature vests, collars, and shrugs are cut from
a single flat piece of cloth, then ingeniously draped
and fastened around the body. Other pieces are artfully
twisted and folded like origami, giving a unique shape
to the resulting blouses, tops, and skirts. All her
designs create the striking silhouettes that epitomize
her fashion collections and result in one-of-a-kind
garments suitable for all ages. These pieces are
uniquely constructed in a Japanese style but modified
for the more Western figure with the pattern grading and
sizing adjusted accordingly. Sewists will be fascinated
by the novel minimalism of Shape Shape 2.
Advanced Style Ari Seth Cohen 2012-10-30 Advanced Style
is Ari Seth Cohen’s blog-based ode to the confidence,
beauty, and fashion that can only be achieved through
the experience of a life lived glamorously. It is a
collection of street fashion unlike any seen
before—focused on the over-60 set in the world’s most
stylish locales. The (mostly) ladies of Advanced Style
are enjoying their later years with grace and panache,
marching to the beat of their own drummer. These
timeless images and words of wisdom provide fashion
inspiration for all ages and prove that age is nothing
but a state of mind. Ari Seth Cohen started his blog
inspired by his own grandmother’s unique personal style
and his lifelong interest in the put-together fashion of
vibrant seniors. Each of his subjects sparkles like a
diamond after long years spent refining and perfecting
their individual look and approach to life. The Advanced
Style book will showcase, in luscious full-color, the
best of the blog, but will also act as a true guidebook
with all-new material featuring wardrobes, interviews,
stories, and advice from a cadre of his most chic
subjects, along with a large selection of never-beforeseen photography—fresh off of sidewalk catwalks around
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the world!
The Right to Dress Giorgio Riello 2019-01-31 Presents a
global history of dress regulation and debates around
how human life and societies should be visualised and
materialised.
I Am Cute Dresses Sato Watanabe 2011-09-13 25 easy-tomake and wear dresses! Start sewing simple and adorable
dresses that you'll love to wear. You don't need
complicated patterns to make these 25 easy, loose, and
effortlessly stylish garments. Each of these dresses is
designed from basic, simple shapes that require no
difficult or advanced tailoring, and will be flattering
on everyone. You just need the basic template for each
dress, and then you can adjust the width using an
included formula, and length by simply raising or
dropping the hemline. These easy-to-sew and easy-to-fit
cute dresses will quickly become staples in your
wardrobe.
Lotta Jansdotter's Everyday Style Lotta Jansdotter
2015-09-23 When Lotta Jansdotter steps out in one of her
signature outfits, fans always ask, "Did you make that
yourself?" Often the answer is, "Yes, and so can you!"
With that in mind, the style icon created Lotta
Jansdotter Everyday Style, a pattern book/inspiration
guide anchored by five easy, versatile sewing patterns-skirt, dress, blouse, pants/shorts, and jacket/coat--and
highlighted with quick DIY accessories, including hats,
bags, scarves, and jewelry. Photographed over the course
of a year in her life in New York, Tennessee, India, and
Sweden and organized by season, Jansdotter shares her
sources of inspiration and how she and her friends mix
and match her key pieces while working, play- ing,
resting, and traveling. Lotta Jansdotter Everyday Style
brings Jansdotter's infectious and sought-after sense of
style to new followers and longtime devotees alike.
Simply Sewn Michiyo Ito 2015-02-04 Easy-to-sew wardrobe
basics to wear throughout the year, no matter the
season! Discover easy-to-wear and easy-to-make clothing
and accessories for all seasons in Simply Sewn. The 31
versatile, contemporary clothing designs in this book
include dresses, shirts, pants, and jackets that are
comfortable and appropriate for all figures.
Uncomplicated accessories--including scarfs, wraps and
bags--add even more options to the collection. The
simple, modern style found throughout allows for easy
combinations to create a stylish everyday wardrobe.
Basic sewing techniques and simple sewing patterns make
this perfect for sewists of all levels. Simply Sewn
offers many ideas for wearing the garments year round: a
summery sleeveless dress is transformed into a winter
look when it is layered with a turtleneck or cozy shrug.
Checked capris work into fall when topped with a warm
vest. Numerous step-by-step photos and illustrations aid
making the sewing process simple and full-size pattern
inserts range in sizes from small to extra-large. Find a
variety of pattern options and versatility in the
garments you sew with Simply Sewn. You'll fill your
wardrobe in no time with these easy to make and wear
garments.
Nani Iro's Sewing Studio Naomi Ito 2019-06-15 Fresh from
Japan, the much-anticipated collection of Nani Iro
sewing patterns is finally available in English! Beloved
by art fans and textile enthusiasts around the world,
Nani Iro fabric has developed a cult following since the
brand's inception by artist Naomi Ito in 2002. With
their simple, yet artful design, the 18 garment patterns
in this book showcase fluid movement and beautiful drape
for signature Nani Iro style. You'll find instructions
for stitching up a wardrobe of comfortable, flowy pieces
that you'll look forward to wearing again and again,
including The Basic Blouse, The Cocoon Dress, and The
Everyday Jumpsuit. Inside, you'll find outfit
inspiration for mixing and matching me-made pieces to
create artistically layered outfits. Plus, take a
behind-the-scenes look at the brand's studio in Osaka
stylish-dress-wear-with-freedom

for glimpse at the studio team's favorite ways to style
their Nani Iro pieces.
Sweet Dress Book Yoshiko Tsukiori 2013-08-20 Fresh from
Bunka, the Japanese publisher of Pattern Magic and Drape
Drape, comes this stylish book for home sewers. Sweet
Dress Book comes with six patterns you can use to make
23 different stylish outfits. An entire wardrobe in one
little book! From these simple patterns, Yoshiko
Tsukiori has created a collection of beautiful garments
that you can easily make yourself, including blouses,
camisoles, shifts, kimonos, coats, dresses, pants, and
playsuits. These easy-to-follow patterns present a
variety of designs and techniques that you can choose to
incorporate, such as French sleeves, darts, straight-cut
designs, and raglan sleeves, along with stylish
detailing such as shirring and ruffles.
Veruschka Johnny Moncada 2014-01-30 Capturing the
romance and beauty of la dolce vita, this volume
features intimate and rare moments of Veruschka, the
iconic face of 1960s glamour, from the forgotten and
unpublished photographic archive of Johnny Moncada. When
fashion photographer Johnny Moncada unlocked a trunk he
had left sealed for forty years, he and his daughter
discovered ten thousand of his unpublished negatives.
They revealed the world of 1960s Italian fashion in all
its languid glamour, personified by the iconic
Veruschka. In three thousand images, Moncada captured
the German-born model in both beautifully staged and
informal poses. A selection of these photographs is
presented in this lavish volume. They were taken over
the course of a year in Rome, including seaside shoots
in Capri, Sardinia, and other locales of la dolce vita.
While serving as an invaluable source of inspiration to
aficionados of 1960s style, Moncada's work also presents
a rare glimpse of a young woman, known to friends as
Vera, transforming in front of the camera into the image
of perfection that we know as Veruschka.
Dressed Shahidha Bari 2019-06-13 'A sensual and
intellectual pleasure from start to finish' Deborah Levy
We are all dressed. But how often do we pause to think
about the place of our clothes in our lives? What
unconscious thoughts do we express when we dress every
day? Can memories, meaning and ideas be wrapped up in a
winter coat? These are the questions that interest
Shahidha Bari, as she explores the secret language of
our clothes. Ranging freely through literature, art,
film and philosophy, Dressed tracks the hidden power of
clothes in our culture and our daily lives. From the
depredations of violence and ageing to our longing for
freedom, love and privacy, from the objectification of
women to the crisis of masculinity, each garment exposes
a fresh dilemma. Item by item, the story of ourselves
unravels. Evocative, enlightening and dazzlingly
original, Dressed is not just about clothes as objects
of fashion or as a means of self-expression. This is a
book about the deepest philosophical questions of who we
are, how we see ourselves and how we dress to face the
world.
Stylish Dress Book Yoshiko Tsukiori 2013-10-22 Stylish
Dress Book features a selection of beautiful clothes
that you can wear every day. Using simple shapes and
individual details, this book shows you how to craft a
stylish collection of garments to your own taste. For
anyone who knows the frustration of going to the mall
and finding racks of identikit clothes in cheap fabrics,
this book offers a fabulous homemade alternative. As
every sewist knows, DIY fashion is the best way to be
stylish. What makes these Japanese sewing books
different from other guides on the market is the
simplicity of the projects. The instructions come
through a series of simple, step-by-step diagrams, so
the sequence of construction is easy to follow. The book
also includes four actual-size patterns. Choose from 26
different garments and then set to work to make your own
unique outfit.
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Shape Shape Natsuno Hiraiwa 2012-02-21 From graphic
designer?turned?fashion designer Natsuno Hiraiwa comes
Shape Shape, an ingenious collection of signature vests,
collars, blouses, tops, skirts, and shrugs that can all
be worn in a variety of ways and that are created for
sewists of all skill levels. Designs feature draping and
fastening fabric cut from single flat cloth, artfully
twisting fabric, and folding fabric in origami-like
fashion. You'll find unique construction guidance, oneof-a-kind garments that are fit for all ages, as well as
a pattern insert. Shape Shape offers everything you need
to sew minimally constructed designs with maximum visual
impact.
Stylish Wraps Sewing Book Yoshiko Tsukiori 2017-08-01
This DIY sewing book presents a fabulous new collection
of lightweight wraps that are easy to sew and look
fantastic! Stylish Wraps Sewing Book provides five free
full-sized patterns that can be used to create 22
timeless wraps to keep the chill off—and look great in
the process. All the sewing designs can be made in a few
hours for a fraction of what you would pay in a store.
And it is easy to mix and match different fabrics and
styles to suit your wardrobe and mood. Here are just a
few of the pieces you can make with this book: casualto-dressy hooded cape flowing draped jacket or vest
loose-and-light linen or wool coat simple, feminine,
lightweight poncho ruffled bolero or classic blazer
quilted coat or vest faux fur collar or stole and much
more! The versatility of the sewing patterns makes it
easy to adapt any of the designs to suit your unique
style. The patterns are easily adjusted for size, and
the soft, loose lines work for any figure. Whether your
tastes run to ultra-feminine or ultra-classic, this
exceptional home-sewing book has something for you!
The Lost Art of Dress Linda Przybyszewski 2014-04-29 A
history of the women who taught Americans how to dress
in the first half of the 20th century—and whose lessons
we’d do well to remember today.
Clothing Poverty Andrew Brooks 2015-02-12 ‘An
interesting and important account.’ Daily Telegraph Have
you ever stopped and wondered where your jeans came
from? Who made them and where? Ever wondered where they
end up after you donate them for recycling? Following a
pair of jeans, Clothing Poverty takes the reader on a
vivid around-the-world tour to reveal how clothes are
manufactured and retailed, bringing to light how fast
fashion and clothing recycling are interconnected.
Andrew Brooks shows how recycled clothes are traded
across continents, uncovers how retailers and
international charities are embroiled in commodity
chains which perpetuate poverty, and exposes the hidden
trade networks which transect the globe. Stitching
together rich narratives, from Mozambican markets,
Nigerian smugglers and Chinese factories to London’s
vintage clothing scene, TOMS shoes and Vivienne
Westwood’s ethical fashion lines, Brooks uncovers the
many hidden sides of fashion.
Happy Homemade: Sew Chic Yoshiko Tsukiori 2013-09-24 Sew
your own stylish clothes with this fabulous sewing book.
Are you a DIY sewer, with a passion for Japanese style?
Look no further, Happy Homemade: Sew Chic is the
Japanese Sewing book you've been waiting for—all new
timeless and straightforward creations of Yoshiko
Tsukiori, acclaimed Japanese fashion designer and author
of The Stylish Dress Book, now available in English in
the United States. Happy Homemade: Sew Chic features 20
flexible sewing patterns that boast authentic Japanese
style created simply—by you. Sew-your-own pants, tops,
dresses and skirts will add that sought-after Japanese
flair to your wardrobe. Simple lines make these garments
perfect for women of all ages and all sizes. This book
includes a complete western-sized sewing pattern for
each design that is easily adjusted to fit your body
form. The understandable, concise diagrams and simple
instructions allow you to create a unique style with
stylish-dress-wear-with-freedom

ease and confidence. Sewing designs include: Tunic Dress
with Lace Blouse with Front Tucks Box Tunic Straight-cut
Tiered Skirt Straight-cut Sarouel Pants Smock Dress with
Puff Sleeves And much more… Whether you're a sewing
maven or an aspiring novice, Happy Homemade: Sew Chic is
your ultimate guide to transforming fabric to fabulous!
Sewing for Fashion Designers Anette Fischer 2015-04-06
This comprehensive guide explores the fundamental sewing
methods fashion designers need and teaches professional
garment construction. Chapter One introduces sewing
tools and machinery (including industrial machines). It
discusses how to work with patterns and explains
cutting-out methods. Chapter Two is devoted to different
fabrics and how they work, focusing on the construction
of a garment, including fastenings and trimmings, and
the use of materials to support structured pieces, such
as corsets. Hand-sewing techniques and basic seams are
explored in Chapter Three. Techniques are demonstrated
with step-by-step photographic guides combined with
technical drawings. A guide to making garment details
and decorations, such as pockets, waistlines, and
necklines, is found in Chapter Four. Chapter Five
addresses fabric-specific techniques, for everything
from lace to neoprene. The best technical approaches to
use for patternmaking and construction are discussed for
each fabric. Catwalk images demonstrate how these kinds
of techniques are employed by designers.
Girls Style Book Yoshiko Tsukiori 2013-04-02 Sew cute
and original clothes for your little girl with this
stylish sewing book. Popular Japanese author and
designer Yoshiko Tsukiori brings unique new designs and
style to the do-it-yourself sewist that make it easy to
create the kind of clothes little girls adore. Japanese
Sewing book Girls Style Book (in English) offers 24
full-sized patterns in five sizes for some of the cutest
dresses, tops, outfits and accessories for girls from
ages 4-10. Already loved by aficionados of Japanese
fashion, this book has something for every girl's taste:
relaxed, comfortable clothes that are as fun to wear as
they are to look at. Projects include a wide variety of
DIY-sewing dresses, tops and pants. Balloon-skirted
dress with matching mini-bag Classic pinafore jumper
with matching bolero jacket Pretty A-line tunic with
matching pants Straight and simple sundress Summery
camisole top with matching pants and hat The patterns
can be adjusted to suit your little girl's shape and
size. Clear, concise diagrams and instructions make
these children's clothes so easy to sew, the hardest
part will be deciding what to make first! There's
nothing quite like dressing your little girl in clothes
she adores—made with love, made by you.
Basic Black Sato Watanabe 2014-07-08 Sew chic, darktoned clothes with this stylish sewing book and add a
touch of originality to your wardrobe. Basic Black is
the English edition of a classic Japanese sewing book
which provides sew-it-yourself Western-sized patterns
for 26 basic garments, along with detailed, easy-tofollow diagrams and instructions. Author Sato Watanabe
has published many books that are favorites among
Japanese sewing fans. In this book she shows you how to
make truly professional-quality pieces easily and
inexpensively at home. DIY Sewing designs include: Lace
Shirred Blouse Tiered Sleeveless Dress Zip-up Vest with
High Neck Frilled Shirt in Charcoal Flannel Short Coat
And many more… All of the styles and fashion are easily
customized to create your own personal style, and there
is truly something for everyone and every occasion in
this book—from a smart two-texture combo dress to a
relaxed, bohemian tunic—and everything in-between. All
the styles are thoroughly modern and practical, ranging
from softly feminine or straight-line simple to smartlytailored or loosely-deconstructed. Simple lines make
these garments perfect for women of all ages and all
sizes. This book includes a complete western-sized
sewing pattern for each design that is easily adjusted
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to fit your body form. The understated, graceful designs
in this book are ones that you'll come back to again and
again.
The First Book of Fashion Ulinka Rublack 2021-02-11 This
captivating book reproduces arguably the most
extraordinary primary source documents in fashion
history. Providing a revealing window onto the
Renaissance, they chronicle how style-conscious
accountant Matthäus Schwarz and his son Veit Konrad
experienced life through clothes, and climbed the social
ladder through fastidious management of self-image.
These bourgeois dandies' agenda resonates as powerfully
today as it did in the sixteenth century: one has to
dress to impress, and dress to impress they did. The
Schwarzes recorded their sartorial triumphs as well as
failures in life in a series of portraits by illuminists
over 60 years, which have been comprehensively
reproduced in full color for the first time. These
exquisite illustrations are accompanied by the
Schwarzes' fashion-focussed yet at times deeply personal
captions, which render the pair the world's first
fashion bloggers and pioneers of everyday portraiture.
The First Book of Fashion demonstrates how dress –
seemingly both ephemeral and trivial – is a potent tool
in the right hands. Beyond this, it colorfully
recaptures the experience of Renaissance life and
reveals the importance of clothing to the aesthetics and
every day culture of the period. Historians Ulinka
Rublack's and Maria Hayward's insightful commentaries
create an unparalleled portrait of sixteenth-century
dress that is both strikingly modern and thorough in its
description of a true Renaissance fashionista's
wardrobe. This first English translation also includes a
bespoke pattern by TONY award-winning costume designer
and dress historian Jenny Tiramani, from which readers
can recreate one of Schwarz's most elaborate and
politically significant outfits.
Wearing the Trousers Don Chapman 2017-09-15 The story of
women's liberation as told by their changing dress – in
the public gaze and in private
She Wears the Pants Yuko Takada 2015-05-12 Sew edgy,
urban clothes with this stylish sewing book and add a
touch of originality to your wardrobe. More and more
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women are opting to make their own clothes, but most of
the books on the market emphasize girly, feminine
designs. She Wears the Pants is the first Japanese
sewing book (in English) to focus on the increasingly
popular "borrowed–from–the–boys" look. Already one of
the best–known and reviewed sewing books in Japan, this
sporty addition to the sew–it–yourself craze is poised
to take the American DIY sewing market by storm.
Sometimes women are in the mood for clothes with strong,
clean lines and casual sophistication—polish and
simplicity without the frills. She Wears the Pants is
the book for those times. A graduate of the Bunka
Fashion Institute, Yuko Takada provides patterns and
instructions for making twenty spare and streamlined
wardrobe items, including: Versatile tops that can be
either casual or dressy Jackets that are timeless and
unique Dresses and skirts that are straight-line or
draped Three different pants lengths, from culottes to
full-length trousers And much, much more! Patterns can
be easily adjusted to suit any body size, and Takada
shows readers how to select inexpensive, readily
available fabrics and transform them into an elegant new
wardrobe. Understated never looked so good!
Stylish Dress Book Yoshiko Tsukiori 2012-09-10 Sew your
own chic and original dresses with this stylish sewing
book. Japanese style has long been admired for its grace
and artistry. Add to that a sense of fun, and you have
the sew-it-yourself Stylish Dress Book. Complete with
stunning full-color photos, this Japanese sewing book
(in English) gives you instructions and pull-out
patterns for unique Japanese fashion—26 relaxed and
comfortable yet elegant dresses and tops—pretty,
timeless pieces that can be worn year after year, by
women of all ages and sizes. The detailed diagrams and
easy-to-follow instructions take you step-by-step from
layout to finished garment. The no-rules looks pictured
in this book are perfect for today's carefree fashion
sensibility and will inspire you to have fun with fabric
and style. Simple lines make these garments perfect for
women of all ages and all sizes. This book includes a
complete western-sized sewing pattern for each design
that is easily adjusted to fit your body form. The
concise diagrams and simple instructions allow you to
develop your unique style with ease and confidence.
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